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Australia is blessed to have so many amazing species, including kangaroos. I was stunned to see 
these creates when I visited the country a few years ago, and will never forget the experience. 
 
I hope you will show compassion and tolerance to kangaroos, rather than allow a commercial 
industry that culls, uses exclusion fences, population counts, and cull quotas. 


